
 
 
 

Date: 19/08/2025 

 
 
 

Notification Letter 

Grasmere Reserve Playground Upgrade - 

Cremorne 
Dear Resident/Stakeholder,  
   
GJ’s Landscape and Civil has been contracted to carry out works for Council. Details are provided 
below. 
 

 Street   Bennelong Lane, Cremorne NSW    
 Location  Grasmere Reserve. 
 Start Date  Monday 22nd September 2025  
 Working Hours Monday - Friday 7am to 5pm  

Saturday – 8am to 1pm 
 Duration  5 weeks (Weather Permitting) 

 
These works include removal of the existing playground, refurbishment of some existing playground 
equipment, removal of some furniture/fixtures, followed by installation of new playground, 
sandstone logs, concrete paths, picnic settings, plants, turf, mulch, and other miscellaneous works.  
 
Some parking on Bennelong Lane will be limited during the works. Residents are requested to move 
all vehicles from the area indicated by barricades and special work zone signs by 6am on the above 
commencement date and no vehicles be parked in this area during the works without the 
contractor’s permission. Failure to comply with this request will only delay the completion of the 
works and prolong the loss of parking spaces.  
 

Traffic control will be utilised to safely manage traffic. Pedestrians and traffic will be detoured 
around the work site where necessary. 
 
 

All efforts will be made to minimise disruption and complete the works as quickly and safely as 
possible. We appreciate your cooperation and patience. 
 
If you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact Aaron Crocombe from GJ’s 
Landscape and Civil on 0402 180 777. Alternatively, you can contact Council’s Engineering Project 
Manager, Diana Mejia, on 02 9936 8100 or Diana.Mejia@northsydney.nsw.gov.au. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

Aaron Crocombe 
Project Manager 
GJ’s Landscape and Civil 
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